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March 19, 2020 

 

Dear Wantagh School Community, 

This is just a reminder that during this period of extended school closure, we will continue to 
have our food service available to all students each day. On each regularly scheduled school day 
that we are closed, the district will have breakfast and lunch available to any student that needs 
it for pick-up. We will also be providing meals for the weekend when students pick up their 
meals on Friday.  

This will take place between the hours of 8:00 AM and 10:00 AM at the Wantagh Elementary 
School cafeteria. The cafeteria is located by the south parking lot right off of Bunker Avenue. 
You can use the door off the south parking lot that accesses the cafeteria. The meal will be 
distributed to bring home, as we will not be making the cafeteria available for congregation.  

We wish everyone the best of health, as we continue to work through this challenging time.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

John C. McNamara 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


